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until she began working with Women Strike for Peace, an early antinuclear
proliferation organization, that she saw she could actually change the world. She
went on to work with one of the the icons of modern feminism, Bella Abzug, and
with civil rights groups. Her story is the story of an era when women could, at
last, shed the feminine mystique and become the woman they had buried inside
themselves.
Touchstones of Gothic Horror David Huckvale 2014-01-10 Gothic cinema, typified by
the films of Universal, Hammer, Amicus and Tigon, grew out of an aesthetic that
stretches back to the 18th century and beyond, even to Shakespeare. This book
explores the origin of Gothic cinema in art and literature, tracing its connection
to the Gothic revival in architecture, the Gothic novel, landscape, ruins,
Egyptology, occultism, sexuality, the mythology of werewolves, the philosophy of
Hegel, and many other aspects of the Romantic and Symbolist movements.
Total Supply Chain Management Ron Basu 2010-05-14 The latest book from a
successful author team, this essential handbook provides the basic concepts, tools
and techniques to support a supply chain excellence initiative. The book shows how
to add value to an organisation through the optimum use of resources and supply
chain elements and through the provision of improved customer satisfaction.
Resources are defined as all available resources, whether owned or borrowed along
the complete supply chain, from the supplier's supplier, through to the customer's
customer. Specific supply chain issues and opportunities related to service
industries, e-Supply Chain and emerging markets like India are key features of
this book.
Tough Target J. J. Bittenbinder 1997 In this book, former Chicago police detective
J. J. Bittenbinder shows you how to protect yourself and your family against crime
- on the streets, on vacation, and in your home. You'll learn how criminals select
their victims, how to avoid becoming a victim, and what to do if you're targeted
for attack.
Touch of the Angel Rosalie Lario 2013-11-26 After months of no work,
interdimensional bounty hunter Ronin Meyers jumps at the chance to locate an
incubus who's using succubi as murder weapons. Faced with deportation to hellish
Infernum if he fails, Ronin will stop at nothing to take out the incubus and
anyone else involved. Even the beautiful succubus who stole his heart—and nearly
his life—during the most mind-blowing hour of his existence. Night after night,
Amara and her fellow succubi are forced to extract special abilities from the
strongest Otherworlders for their psychotic master's growing collection. When the
gorgeous angel-demon hybrid she believed to be dead captures her, Amara is both
stunned and elated. But the happily-ever-after Amara's dreamed about will have to
wait. Before she and Ronin can find salvation, they must bring down the madman
hell-bent on destroying everything—and everyone—they love. And Ronin and Amara are
at the top of his list. Each book in the Demons of Infernum series is a
standalone, full-length story that can be enjoyed out of order. Book #1 Blood of
the Demon Book #2 Mark of the Sylph Book #3 Touch of the Angel Book #3.5: Heart of
the Incubus Book #4 Call of the Siren
TouchPoints for Men Ronald A. Beers 2012-08-17 Over 2.75 million sold in the
TouchPoints line! Finding out what God has to say about our particular needs is
what the TouchPoints series is all about. TouchPoints for Men puts God’s words of
encouragement and affirmation at the fingertips of men. Each entry contains
thought-provoking questions on a particular topic, answers from Scripture, and a
promise from God’s Word.
Programming Razor Jess Chadwick 2011-09-09 Take Razor for a test drive and
discover first hand how this scripting syntax simplifies the way you create
dynamic, data-driven websites. With this concise guide, you’ll work with Razor
syntax by building example websites with Microsoft WebMatrix and ASP.NET MVC.
You'll quickly learn how Razor lets you combine code and content in a fluid and
expressive manner on Windows-based servers. Programming Razor also explores
components of the Razor API, and shows you how Razor templates are turned into
rendered HTML. By the end of this book, you'll be able to create Razor-based
websites with custom extensions that meet the specific needs of your projects. Use
Razor with Microsoft WebMatrix to build a working blog, complete with data
Organize and manage your web application, using Razor features for layouts,
sections, and partial views Create clean and effective ASP.NET MVC views with the
Razor View Engine Learn how the Razor API interprets Razor templates and turns
them into executable .NET code Implement advanced techniques for exposing reusable
code and sharing ASP.NET MVC views across projects
Michelle Bridges' Total Body Transformation Michelle Bridges 2014-04-17 Sometimes
it's good to shake things up a bit! Welcome to my Total Body Transformation. Since
my first bestseller Crunch Time was published, I've been inspired by so many
people who have turned their lives around that it feels like the right time to
bring that book bang up to date. I'm proud of what we've all achieved in the last
few years. So here it is, with extra recipes, updated information and a
streamlined look - practical advice and expert knowledge to help you lose weight,
get fit and take charge of your health and wellbeing. Intensive 12-week workout
program Comprehensive menu plans Delicious, nutrition-packed recipes anyone can
prepare Motivational techniques to get the most from your training Hints and tips
for gaining confidence So, a new look for a new you - fitter, leaner and happier.
CALCULUS, 7TH ED (With CD ) Anton 2007-05-01
Total Feng Shui Lillian Too 2004-12-07 Accompanied by a definitive reference on
feng shui vocabulary and concepts, a thorough, accessible guide introduces the
fundamental principles of feng shui and explains how to apply them at home,
outdoors, and in the workplace. Original.
Total Exposure Tori Carrington 2009-05-01 Fire chief Dan Egan pilots a helicopter
with Dr. Natalie Giroux aboard to make an emergency airlift. A full-blown
electrical storm hits. Lightning strikes the chopper. An emergency landing is
their only hope…. The forced landing strands Dan Egan and Natalie Giroux on a
remote island in Courage Bay. Being isolated with Dan both frightens and excites
Natalie. He's the kind of stubborn, fearless man she tries to avoid, yet she finds
herself attracted. Maybe it's the brush with death…or the way Dan is struggling
with his own desire for her. But she may as well admit it—when their helicopter
went down, so did all of Natalie's defenses.
Home, School, and Community Relations Carol Gestwicki 2015-01-01 This practical,
comprehensive text is an indispensable guide for home-school-community
collaborations. HOME, SCHOOL, & COMMUNITY RELATIONS, 9th Edition, meets the needs
of teachers and administrators who desire to create effective, culturallycompetent partnerships with diverse families, and helps to prepare future teachers
for their careers. It provides an overview of modern families and their complex
roles and beliefs to sensitize teachers to the diversity and needs of families

Development Through the Lifespan Laura E. Berk 2013-08-05 Laura Berk's Development
Through the Lifespan is relied upon in classrooms worldwide for its clear,
engaging writing style, exceptional multicultural and cross-cultural focus,
cutting-edge consideration of the interrelationships between heredity and
environment, rich examples, and long-standing commitment to presenting the most
up-to-date scholarship. This new edition continues to offer students researchbased practical applications that they can relate to their personal and
professional lives. Laura Berk, renowned professor and researcher, has revised the
text with new pedagogy, a heightened emphasis on the interplay between heredity
and environment, and an enhanced focus on many social policy issues, while
emphasizing the lifespan perspective throughout. The latest theories and findings
in the field are made accessible to students in a manageable and relevant way.
Berk's signature storytelling style invites students to actively learn beside the
text's "characters." Students are provided with an especially clear and coherent
understanding of the sequence and underlying processes of human development,
emphasizing the interrelatedness of all domains-physical, cognitive, emotional,
social-throughout the text narrative and in special features. Berk also helps
students connect their learning to their personal and professional areas of
interest. Her voice comes through when speaking directly about issues students
will face in their future pursuits as parents, educators, health care providers,
social workers, and researchers. As members of a global and diverse human
community, students are called to intelligently approach the responsibility of
understanding and responding to the needs and concerns of both young and old.
While carefully considering the complexities of human development, Berk presents
classic and emerging theories in an especially clear, engaging writing style, with
a multitude of research-based, real-world, cross-cultural, and multicultural
examples. Strengthening the connections among developmental domains and of theory
and research with applications, this edition's extensive revision brings forth the
most recent scholarship, representing the changing field of human development.
Visit the Preview Website to see sample chapters, get information on the
supplements (including sample videos and on-line simulations), and much more,
click here. 0205968988 / 9780205968985 Development Through the Lifespan Plus NEW
MyDevelopmentLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card Package Package consists of:
0205909744 / 9780205909742 NEW MyDevelopmentLab with Pearson eText -- Valuepack
Access Card -- for Laura E. Berk 0205957609 / 9780205957606 Development Through
the Lifespan
Total Math, Grade 1 2012-01-03 A workbook / activity book where children learn and
review patterns, sorting & classifying number recognition and counting, ordinal
numbers, comparing numbers, addition, addition story problems, addiction practice
and review, subtraction, subtraction story problems, subtraction practice and
review, addition or subtraction? addition and subtraction practice and review;
hundred chart; place value; counting by fives and tens; shapes; fractions; time;
money; measurement; graphing; and pattern block activities.
Total Penguins Rick Buker 2010 A comprehensive overview of a classic hockey team
includes season-by-season summaries; complete stats; biographies of all Hall of
Fame players, coaches, general managers and owners; details of every trade, draft
pick and free-agent signing; and much more.
Residential Building Codes Illustrated Steven R. Winkel 2010-10-07 An easy-to-use
illustrated guide to building codes for residential structures As the construction
industry moves to a single set of international building codes, architects and
construction professionals need an interpretive guide to understand how the
building code affects the early design of specific projects. This newest addition
to Wiley’s series of focused guides familiarizes code users with the 2009
International Residential Code® (IRC) as it applies to residential buildings. The
book provides architects, engineers, and other related building professionals with
an understanding of how the International Residential Code was developed, and how
it is likely to be interpreted when applied to the design and construction of
residential buildings. • User-friendly visual format that makes finding the
information you need quick and easy • The book’s organization follows the 2009
International Residential Code itself • Nearly 900 illustrations, by architectural
illustrator Steven Juroszek in the style of noted illustrator and author Frank
Ching, visualize and explain the codes • Text written by experienced experts who
have been instrumental in gaining acceptance for the new unified building code
This book is an essential companion to the IRC for both emerging practitioners and
experienced practitioners needing to understand the new IRC.
Total Wheelspin Tony Davis 2013-12-01 TOTAL WHEELSPIN is a boot full of obscure
facts, bizarre anecdotes and vehicular folly that will have car lovers laughing
out loud. A follow up to the bestselling LEMON, EXTRA LEMON and TOTAL LEMONS by
the very funny Tony Davis. tOtAL WHEELSPIN should come with a caution: READING
tHIS IS ADDICtIVE. Whether debating the pros and cons of the chosen transport of
superheroes, musing on why people (well, men) hang their arms out the car window,
revealing the third-bestselling car of all time, or comparing the school run to
taking on Vettel and Alonso in the Formula One Grand Prix, each part is so
compelling you simply will not be able to stop turning the pages until you reach
the end. And you will not be able to stop yourself laughing out loud at the
obscure facts, bizarre anecdotes, and vehicular follies of the motoring world as
seen through the eyes of the very funny tony Davis.
Bnf 75 Joint Formulary Committee 2018-03-21 The March 2018 British National
Formulary (BNF 75) is your essential reference book for prescribing, dispensing,
and administering medicines.
Self Michael Dillon 2013-10-22 SELF: A Study in Ethics and Endocrinology considers
the psycho-physical mechanisms and reactions in human nature and destiny. This
book is composed of seven chapters and begins with a description of the complexity
of human body and mind, specifically their physical basis and nature of
functioning. These topics are followed by a presentation on the issues of
homosexuality and hermaphrodism in human, as well as the role of endocrine system
in these issues. The discussion then shifts to the psychiatric and psychological
aspects of diverse human personality. A chapter examines the psychological
distinction between male and female mind functioning. The last chapter focuses on
the central problem of human ethics, the so-called ""free will"". This book will
prove useful to psychologists, psychiatrists, and research workers who are
interested in human nature.
Toughing It Out: From Silver Slippers to Combat Boots Claire Reed 2013-01-14 She
was the pampered daughter of a wealthy manufacturer, then the bored wife of the
man who took over the business, lost in suburbia, drifting through the days until
she found politics. Claire Reed always believed in helping others, but it wasn't
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they will encounter, including multilingual, multiethnic, multigenerational, and
gender-diverse families from different socioeconomic backgrounds. The text fully
discusses both the benefits of creating productive partnerships and the barriers
that teachers must overcome. Abundant examples clarify the book's practical and
effective communication strategies. Current developments in the field of early
childhood education are emphasized, including brain research and development,
legislative mandates in education, professional standards of the field, and
strategies for working with families of students with diverse learning needs.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Tough Fronts L Janelle Dance 2012-11-12 Tough Fronts takes the difficult issues in
urban education head on by putting street-savvy students at the forefront of the
discussion on how to best make successful changes for inner city schools.
Individual chapters discuss scholarly depictions of black America, the social
complexity of the teacher-student relationship, individual success stories of 'atrisk' programs, popular images of urban students, and implications for education
policy. With close attention to the voices of individual students, this engaging
book gives vitality and legitimacy to arguments for school changes that have been
lacking in previous discussions.
Total Football Alan Gibbons 2010-05-20
Touchy Subjects Emma Donoghue 2016 In this sparkling collection of nineteen
stories, the bestselling author of Slammerkin returns to contemporary affairs,
exposing the private dilemmas that result from some of our most public
controversies. A man finds God and finally wants to father a child-only his wife
is now forty-two years old. A coach's son discovers his sexuality on the football
field. A roommate's bizarre secret liberates a repressed young woman. From the
unforeseen consequences of a polite social lie to the turmoil caused by the hair
on a woman's chin, Donoghue dramatizes the seemingly small acts upon which our
lives often turn. Many of these stories involve animals and what they mean to us,
or babies and whether to have them; some replay biblical plots in modern contexts.
With characters old, young, straight, gay, and simply confused, Donoghue dazzles
with her range and her ability to touch lightly but delve deeply into the human
condition.
Reinforced Concrete Design Abi O. Aghayere 2018 For courses in reinforced
concrete. A practitioner's guide to reinforced concrete design Reinforced Concrete
Design integrates current building and material codes with realistic examples to
give readers a practical understanding of this field and the work of its
engineers. Using a step-by-step solution format, the text takes a fundamental,
active-learning approach to analyzing the design, strength, and behavior of
reinforced concrete members and simple reinforced concrete structural systems.
Content throughout the 9th edition conforms to the latest version of ACI-318 Code.
It expands discussion of several common design elements and practice issues, and
includes more end-of-chapter problems reflecting real-world design projects.
TouchPoints for Those Who Serve Ronald A. Beers 2012-04-19 America’s military men
and women serving our country around the world are facing challenges unique to
their personal and family situations. TouchPoints For Those Who Serve offers
biblical counsel and encouragement on questions relevant to their lifestyle such
as: Where do I get the courage to go on? Why is a sense of duty an important
character trait? How do I demonstrate integrity? What are the qualities of a good
leader? Touchpoints For Those Who Serve puts God’s answers to their most pressing
questions right at their fingertips with words of encouragement, inspiration, and
Bible promises on over 100 alphabetically-arranged topics on a wide range of
issues relevant to any military person, of any rank. Each section starts with a
question, then is exclusively answered with Scriptures, and ends with a biblical
promise.
Tough Questions Leader's Guide Garry Poole 1998-08-27 This revised edition of the
Tough Questions series of small group curriculum faces head-on the difficult and
challenging questions seekers ask about the Christian faith.
Never Date Your Ex Jules Barnard 2014-11-17 She's the one woman I'd give anything
to forget--and now I'm stuck living with her. I'm making a fresh start in Lake
Tahoe, until my stubborn sister decides to move Mira into our cabin. I'll be
damned if I move out on Mira's account. Nothing has changed in the years since I
last saw Mira. Her tempting body and smart mouth taunt me daily. The only hope I
have at keeping my sanity is the knowledge that Mira is hiding something. Sooner
or later I'll discover her secret, and knowing her, it'll be damning. But first, I
have to ignore the urge to kiss and touch and make Mira mine again. --EXCERPT-- I
grab her waist, guiding her back against the shelves. She kisses my cheekbone,
nibbles my earlobe. "We can't do this here." That nibble shoots straight to my
groin. "I beg to differ. I think we can manage." Once the walls come down,
emotions run hot. Grab Never Date Your Ex, a sexy, second-chance romance!
Keywords: second chance romance, New Adult, second chances, enemies to lovers,
suspense, first love, feel-good, casino romance, men of lake tahoe, romantic
comedy, rom-com, steamy romance, second-chance romance, new adult romance,
enemies-to-lovers, vacation read, beach read, workplace romance, alpha hero, high
school crush, unrequited love
West's Business Law Kenneth W. Clarkson 2003-05-17 This interactive CD-ROM Edition
is based on the best selling print version of West's Business Law, 9th Edition.
This CD-ROM can be used as a stand alone item or in conjunction with the text.
This CD-ROM appeals to those looking to experience business law in a whole new way
and medium. Along with inclusion of the entire West's Business Law text, this CDROM includes video segments, full case presentations, a built-in study guide,
quizzes, self-tests and more.
Practitioner's Guide to Assessing Intelligence and Achievement Jack A. Naglieri
2009-07-23 A complete guide to key intelligence and achievement tests and their
effective use The tools used in the assessment process have changed dramatically
in recent years. School and clinical psychologists need a comprehensive yet
focused resource to which they can turn to learn the basics of key intelligence
and achievement tests and how to use them in their assessments of children and
adults. With its practical and straightforward presentation, Practitioner's Guide
to Assessing Intelligence and Achievement provides that resource. Coedited by two
well-known and respected scholars and researchers, Jack Naglieri and Sam
Goldstein, the content in this timely book combines traditional and new
conceptualizations of intelligence as well as ways to measure achievement. Truly
readable and user-friendly, this book provides professionals with a single source
from which to examine ability and achievement tests along the same general
criteria. Each chapter is written by a leading scholar and test developer and is
consistently structured for easy comparison of each test that is examined.
Coverage includes: The theory underlying each test Description of each test Tips
for administering and scoring each test Standardization, norms, and reliability of
each scale Practical guidance for the use of each test Correspondence of each test
to IDEA A practical tool designed to aid clinical psychologists in understanding
the strengths and weaknesses of the various tests presented, Practitioner's Guide
to Assessing Intelligence and Achievement provides students and practitioners with
the information they need for their practice and testing efforts to be consistent
with recent updates in the field and how those assessment instruments relate to
changes in the laws that influence test use.
Touching Earth Rani Manicka 2011-10-13 THE BALINESE TWINS - Beautiful and exotic,
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they exchange an island paradise for the shabby squalor of London, and innocence
for corruption. THE SICILIAN - Ricky Delgado strikes a devil's bargain with a
blood goddess: 'Build my temple and bring me the souls of damaged people, and you
will see what rewards I give.' THE COURTESAN - Elizabeth makes her living from
men's desire. With a flick of the switch in her head, she feels nothing: no pain,
no hate, no sorrow, no joy. THE ARTIST - Anis takes to painting as an outlet for
his rage. His artist's eye knows his subjects before they know themselves, and he
paints them all, a gallery of broken people. Can they escape the deadly web of
decadence and sin?
Tough Talk Arthur White 2011-09-01 The autobiographies of Tough Talk founder
members Arthur White and Ian McDowell. Revised edition of the original book Tough
Talk, bringing their stories up to date. Arthur's story - World Champion
Powerlifter, successful businessman, happy family man. But cocaine, steroids, and
an affair changed everything. Arthur's life spiralled out of control. Ian's story
- Body building was Ian's life - that and becoming No.1. Being a doorman, debt
collector and drug dealer kept Ian supplied with illegal steroids. Life for Ian
was a cesspool of lies, deceit and violence. What changed them?
Real Life Begins After High School Bruce Bickel 2000 This total independence thing
really sneaks up on you. One minute you're picking out prom gear, cramming for
finals, and screaming for your kid brother to get out of the bathroom. Then it
hits you. In a few months, I'll be out of here!
The Roadside Road Bike Maintenance Manual Guy Andrews 2014 Provides road bike
enthusiasts with step-by-step guidance to maintaining and repairing their bikes,
combining an easy-to-use format and design with high quality photographs of the
latest equipment, tools and techniques. Understanding how to maintain a road bike
is a necessary skill. This book guides the reader through every repair possible
and give tips on how to spot the early warning signs of trouble so that the
problem can be fixed before it leads to costly relacements. The spiral bound
design allows the book open flat so the reader can easily follow the fully
illustrated step-by-step guidance. It is the perfect reference manual for the
workshop or the backpack with lots of tips on how to conduct quick repairs for
trouble out on the road.
Tough Questions Biblical Answers/Part 2 Jack Cottrell 1986-06 If you could ask God
any question, what would his answer be? Some of the most difficult questions you
might ask are in this book. See what God has said by opening his Word and
listening to what he has said.
Total Math, Grade 3 Carson-Dellosa Publishing LLC 2012-01-03 A workbook / activity
book where children learn and review addition; addition story problems;
subtraction; subtraction story problems; addition and subtraction review; place
value; rounding and estimating; addition: regrouping; subtraction: regrouping;
multiplication story problems; division; fractions; decimals; geometry; map skills
& coordinates; graphs; measurement; Roman numerals; telling time; money; and
tangram activities.
Touch of Darkness C.T. Adams 2008-07-29 KNOW YOUR ENEMIES It's good advice—and
Kate always thought she did. But everything has changed: there's a new force at
the head of the Thrall collective. A force brilliant enough and ruthless enough to
hide its sinister plan behind humanitarian work—building and funding halfway
houses to ease the victims of drugs and the Thrall back into society. And then
Kate discovers that another part of the plan is rescinding the rules of fair play
by which the Thrall have always dealt with humans. Kate is no longer Not Prey. Now
she is just like everyone else: Prey. Uncovering the plot is a start, but stopping
it is another thing entirely. Kate must not only call on all of her own resources,
but all of those that belong to her werewolf boyfriend Tom. But the Thrall
collective has a brand new way of getting to Kate: a very personal series of
attacks designed to tear her from Tom. Kate has to decide: save her relationship
with Tom, or save the future from the Thrall? At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Totally Horse Mad Kathy Helidoniotis 2010-02-01 The first book in a wonderful new
series about horses, riding and friendship the only things that stand between
Ashleigh Miller and the horse of her dreams are a whole lot of dollars that she
doesn't have, parents who don't know one end of a horse from another and a city
backyard the size of a shoe box. Ashleigh can't believe it when her parents
announce that she will finally have a horse of her own, but at a price she could
never have imagined. the family is leaving the city and heading for Shady Creek, a
small country town. And that's when the horse adventures really begin.
Touch of the Wolf Susan Krinard 2010-01-13 His heart could be captured--but his
passion could never be tamed.... From the acclaimed author of Prince of Shadows
and Body and Soul comes the first novel in a powerful new trilogy, the story of a
noble clan whose elegance belies a savage secret--and a man who will stop at
nothing to preserve his family's dynasty forevermore--. Braden Forster, Earl of
Greyburn, has devoted his life to restoring the purity of his clan's werewolf
blood. He spent years searching in vain for a distant American cousin, a woman
whose pure wolf bloodline is a vital link in his family's heritage. Braden had
thought Cassidy Holt was lost forever--until she appeared one rainy night on the
steps of his London mansion...her raven hair in disarray, her skin scented with
sunlight and sagebrush. As Braden whisks young Cassidy to his family's secluded
country estate, both can sense their undeniable attraction. But Cassidy soon
learns that they can never satisfy their mutual passion; Braden has already
betrothed her to another. Her only hope of claiming the one man she'll always love
is to unravel the dark and lustful secrets of his past--.
Tough Love Pauline Neff 1996 Tough Love is hope. It is help. It is a way of
recovery for drug abusers, and a positive, supportive program for their families.
Tough Love is a gift of love and a gift of life for those who practice its plan.
It is a book for all parents, especially those whose children are now on drugs or
are exposed to those who use drugs. Pauline Neff has gathered enthralling, reallife accounts of young drug users who needed help and of their parents' role in
seeing that they received it. Eight families describe, in very graphic,
heartrending terms, how their children successfully beat the drug habit through
The Palmer Drug Abuse Program. PDAP is a privately financed twelve-step program,
similar to the steps of AA. Ms. Neff explains each step to show how families can
interpret and work through these steps in their own lives. Thousands of young
people have found help through this method. Families have been reunited, and
parents' own lives have been changed drastically in the process. If you are a
parent of a young person in America today, Tough Love may be the most important
book you will ever read. It may save your life.
Statistics for the Sciences Martin Buntinas 2005 If you are majoring in the
sciences, this is the statistics textbook for you. STATISTICS FOR THE SCIENCES
helps you see the beauty of statistics using calculus, and contains applications
directly tied to natural and physical sciences. In STATISTICS FOR THE SCIENCES,
the math is at the right level, and the exercises and examples appeal to those
majoring in natural and physical sciences.
Tough Decisions John M. Freeman 2001 Tough Decisions places readers in realistic
composites of cases the authors have actually seen or managed where they must make
tough medical decisions. What happens in them often depends on the reader's
decisions and thus gives a sense of pressures that bear on clinical-decision
making.
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